
State of Florida 

DATE: July 15, 1999 
TO: 
FROM: Division of Telecommunications (Kennedy) kc 
RE: 

Division of Records and Reporting (Bayo) 

Undocketed Confidential File - Document Number 08014 

Telecommunications Division staff members no longer have a need to retain confidential 
document number 08014 submitted to Records and Repmting by Holland & Knight LLP on July 
2, 1999. The document can be returned to the originator. 

c: Kay Flynn 

08463 Jut 15," 


